REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held Thursday, December 10, 1987 at 7:00 p.m. with supervisors Joe Shinsky, Andrew Piccuta and Earl Cunningham present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the November 12, 1987 meeting.

Motion by Earl Cunningham, second by Andy Piccuta to pay Sewer fund bills.

Motion by Andy Piccuta second by Joe Shinsky to pay Sewer Fund Bills.

Motion by Andy Piccuta second by Joe Shinsky to release the funds of Earl Cunningham's pension.

Moation by Earl Cunningham second by Andy Piccuta to pass agreement with Penn Dot for the Street Light at 388. This agreement places the responsibility of maintaining the light with Shenango and Slippery Townships.

Motion by Andy Piccuta, second by Earl Cunningham to adopt Resolution to authorize Joe Shinsky to sign agreement with Penn Dot for reimbursement of the inspection of the bridge located on Butler Road.

The supervisors announced that they are going to hire a new police chief to replace Chief David Rishel. The supervisors have appointed Anthony DeCarbo, he will complete a 20 hour per week training period. He will officially take office 1/1/88. (The training period will run from 12/11/87 to 12/31/87)

Motion by Earl Cunningham second by Andy Piccuta to adjourn

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary/Treasurer